
From: Richard Marshall
To: Thaler, Parker@Waterboards; Wr401program
Cc: ray haupt; Elizabeth Nielsen; trickard@hughes.net; skinkade@siskiyoudailynews.com
Subject: SCWUA Response CA WB 401
Date: Monday, July 23, 2018 7:06:43 AM
Attachments: WB401CertDraftComm.pdf

Attached is the response of Siskiyou County Water Users to the DRAFT submittal prepared by the
Water Board, to legitimize the destruction of the Klamath Hydro Electric facilities.  This ill-conceived
and unsupported project must stop.
 
It is against Federal Laws and is a potential boondoggle of immense proportions.  It flies in the face
of good science and most importantly is against the expressed will of the people most impacted by
this potential biological disaster. 
 
 
Board of Directors
Richard Marshall
President of SCWUA
530-468-4204
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